
 

 

 
 
16 January 2025 
 
 
P Robins 
fyi-request-28944-7f2e177d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear P Robins 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 27 October 2024. You 
requested: 
 

any communications via any medium from October 2024 between you, your staff 
members employed by Ministerial Services, and the following individuals: Kerry 
Prendergast, Neil Paviour-Smith, Patsy Reddy, Therese Walsh, and Fran Wilde. 
 

Information not held 
 
I have searched my records and have not located any information within the scope of your 
request.  Therefore, your request is refused under section 18(e) of the Official Information 
Act – the document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist or cannot be 
found. 
  
This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Hon Nicola Willis 
Minister of Finance 
 


